BUCKINGHAM PALACE

To: The Students in Year 7, Oberschule Bad Sachsa
c/o:  Mrs B Coombes, English Workshop

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you and your teacher,
Mrs Coombes, for your letters and the group photographs you kindly enclosed.

Her Majesty was touched that you chose to write to her as part of your
English project, but as The Queen receives many hundreds of letters and similar
requests each day, I am afraid it is not possible for her to reply to you personally
or to sign the photographs as you ask.

Her Majesty was, however, interested to hear from you and to see your
questions. I am enclosing some information which I hope you will find helpful,
and you may also like to visit the Royal website, www.royal.gov.uk, for further
details about The Queen's life and work.

I am to thank you all once again for writing as you did, and for your
message of good wishes for Her Majesty and the Royal Family.

s Wia

Lady-in-Waiting

6th December, 2012



